                 NEWCHURCH PARISH COUNCIL

                                                                     Clerk  Gareth Hughes

                       Westfield House, Shore Road, Ventnor, Isle of Wight PO38 1RF  Tel 01983 853232

A  MEETING OF NEWCHURCH PARISH  COUNCIL  WAS  HELD AT THE  PARISH  HALL, NEWCHURCH, AT  7.30 PM ON  WEDNESDAY 2ND SEPTEMBER  2015. 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Councillors Bevan, Davison, Harris, Llewellyn, and Rouse.
7.30pm to 7.45pm  time allocated for residents of Newchurch Parish to speak to the Council on Parish matters.
                                                                    MINUTES
128/15    TO RECEIVE APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
                                                                                              Councillors  Earley, Richards and Vincent.
129/15    DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

                                                                           Councillor Bevan declared an interest in planning application

                TCP/31677/A below and left the meeting prior to its consideration.

130/15    PLANNING APPLICATIONS

                The following planning applicaions were considered -     
                 TCP/2030G. Greenbank Cottage, Alverstone Road, Newchurch. Single storey outbuilding to

                                       provide home office space.

                                        RESOLVED: To support the application.          
                 TCP/31677/A: Wacklands Farm, Wacklands Lane, Newchurch. Proposed Agricultural Workers 

                                          dwelling.           
                                          RESOLVED: To support the application subject to a condition that the occupancy be 
                                                                   only for the use of somebody working on the farm.

131/15   DATE OF NEXT MEETING    
               The date of the next monthly Council meeting was confirmed as Monday 21st September.

                                                                                                               CHAIRMAN

                                                                                                               21ST SEPTEMBER 2015

